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Comments: We are born and raised Montanan's and respectfully ask that you please do not approve this

proposed project of developing our beloved Holland Lake into another high end Big Sky or Whitefish.  As a family

we have been going to Holland Lake for 40 years, it is still one of the areas locals can enjoy. This will ruin one of

the best places in the state for those of us who don't have the resources to use high end developed  areas.  This

will cause over crowding and deteriorate the quiet beauty of this small MT Lake.  At the very least please do an

extensive research project of the damages this will cause before considering approval. 

Thank you 

Jeanna Seymour 


